
Dr Grace Neville,  

Lenamore,  

Ballylongford, 

 Listowel,  

Co Kerry,  

Ireland 

 

Dear Dr Wilkinson 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to attend USCAP’s Annual Meeting this spring in beautiful Vancouver. 

It was a fantastic opportunity to present my posters and get feedback from an international 

audience as to how to further develop these projects. In addition, I could see the presentations of 

others first hand and get a sense of the “hot topics” in pathology at this time. 

I also attended a number of short courses, speciality meetings and resident’s workshops including in 

molecular pathology, breast, lymphoma, head and neck pathology, dermpath, GI, gynaecology and 

pulmonary pathology. 

I had the opportunity to meet with trainees across the world and learned of the commonalities and 

differences between training programs. 

USCAP is an environment that is open to new ideas but also dedicated to the rigorous application of 

science. Attending has made me more enthusiastic as a trainee and more aware of the opportunities 

and challenges that will shape my future. 

 

Thank you again for this opportunity! 

Kind Regards 

Grace 

 


